
SRES - NFIR 
PERIODICAL TRANSFER OF STAFF – DEFERRED  
 

On persistent efforts of GS/NFIR and wrote 

letters to Railway Board dated 11.02.2021 & 

23.03.2021 and also discussed with CRB / 

CEO on 26.03.2021, the periodical transfer 

of the staff working on sensitive posts will 

be pended till 30.06.2021 due to Covid-19 

pandemic situation vide RBE No. 25/2021 

dated 31.03.2021. 
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